Nicﬁ Steele

From: lhines@elifarfoundation.org.uk
Sent: 21 September 2017 13:22

To: Bim Sandhu

Cc: Jolana Lee

Subject: Thames Towpath Challenge

Dear Bim and Pardeep

I am writing to confirm receipt of the cheque for £2,500 from The Sandhu Charitable Foundation made payable to
The Elifar Foundation.

On behalf of all the Trustees | would like to express our sincere thanks for your generous support. It is most
appreciated.

Regards
Lucy Hines

Treasurer and Trustee
Elifar Foundation Ltd



